

Stanton Harcourt (VC) Primary School Main Road, Stanton Harcourt, Witney, Oxon www.stantonharcourtschool.org.uk 01865 881948



Headteacher: Andrew Denham

office@stantonharcourtschool.org.uk

N	Monday, 2 November 2020
	Dear Parents
ı	hope that you have had a good half term and managed to see some friends and family.
V b	COVID Response We will continue to follow the practices we had in place during Term 1. Our approach is to keep a balance between ensuring effective teaching and learning while following the latest government guidance on keeping everyone safe.
C	t is a tricky balance to strike when there are many practical things to consider when running a school. Our decision making is also driven by the need for actions to be sustainable for the long term and ensuring that the health and emotional well-being of the staff and children is given a high level of consideration.
c b s	So far, we have not had to close any class bubbles and we are desperate to ensure this continues. One of our ongoing concerns is around social distancing of parents and children at pick-up and drop off times. We believe that allowing parents on site at the same time, spaced out across the school, wearing face masks is still the best approach but adults must follow social distancing rules and carefully manage their children during these busy times. So please GIVE SPACE. KEEP SAFE.
	Life continues to be a little uncertain so it is important that our school community works together to ensure we stay upbeat and positive and do all we can to keep our children learning and enjoying life.
٧	We look forward to seeing you tomorrow.
k	Kind regards
Þ	Andrew Denham